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What’s happening in GATE? 
GATE classes have started off to a GREAT Growth 

Mindset.  This year’s changing mindsets to overcome challenges 

and setbacks will focus on developing GROWTH with GRIT; 

aiming to develop and target students individual Goals, 

Resilience, Intention and Time (GRIT).   

 

Supplies needed for GATE… 

All GATE students are asked to bring in a composition 

notebook for GATE use only.  Thank you to our GATE 

students/parents who have submitted composition notebooks.    

 
Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact the 

school at 646-5046 (LBJ) and 646-8058 (TamES). 

KUDOS 
Thank you to all our GATE 

parents for submitting 

GATE documents and for  

supporting the GATE  

T-shirt sales.   

GATE T-Shirts maybe 

worn on GATE days.

 
******************** 

GATE RESOURCES 

All grade levels are reminded 

that changing growth mindsets 

includes penmanship when 

writing.  Students have been 

practicing their manuscript and 

cursive via a website we use 

during class.   Please continue to 

support and allow your children 

time to practice.  

MANUSCRIPT:  

http://www.handwritingforkids.co

m/handwrite/cursive/animation/up

percase.htm 

http://www.handwritingforkids.co

m/handwrite/manuscript/animatio

n/uppercase.htm 

CURSIVE 
http://www.handwritingforkids.co
m/handwrite/cursive/animation/lo
wercase.htm 
 
http://www.handwritingforkids.co
m/handwrite/cursive/animation/up
percase.htm 
 

 

 

LBJ Gate would like to now welcome the Kindergarten 

students to Mrs. Aguon’s sessions.  

The first grade classes just completed their interview projects on 

PEER’s getting to know each other.   

For 2nd Quarter activities the students will be creating and 

inventing things from their ideas and will need assistance from 

home in collecting (clean-washed) recyclables.  Donations of 

cardboards, foam, plastics, and other useful materials would be 

greatly appreciated for our “Maker Space” creation center.  
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